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January 7, 2016

Re: Twirling Activity Account

Dear Tina,

As the faculty sponsor of the Twirling Club, I am requesting that the Twirling
Activity Account be closed and that the remaining amount ($2.24) be transferred

into the Band Activity Account (#8158),

Thank you,

Bethany Loy
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September 25, 2015
Mr. Eugene Marraccini

I would like to have an activity account for the Oblock Library Club. Deposits consisting
of over-due book fees, lost book fines, and money earned from book fairs, will be made
into this activity account. Spending of the funds will be to buy new books for the library,
keeping up with the latest and greatest books for the students.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 6'348/.

Sincerely,
Prnan. D Levend—

d by Mr. Joseph Fishe




